03080

To: . Stan Rickard, Director of Public Works

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor 99’

Date: | December 19, 2003

Subject: - “No Parking” Signs on the East and West Sides of N. Craig P1.

At the intersection of N. Craig P1. and St. Charles Rd. vehicles are parking close to the
intersection. When this occurs turning vehicles have no place to go because the
intersection is blocked. This only happens when area businesses have a special event and
there is a shortage of parking in their parking lots.

To better improve the traffic flow at the intersection I would recommend installing “No
Parking” signs on the east and west sides of N. Craig P1. from 80 feet north of St. Charles
Rd. south to St. Charles Rd.

cc: Rick Soderstrom, Trustee, District 6
Steven Sebby, Trustee, District 4
Transportation and Safety Committee



